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CORRIGENDUM 

Subject: Consideration of previous applications submitted by employees working 

at NIFT Patna on Short-Term Adhoc Contract against advertisement notification 

no. 10001(01)/ Rectt. of Group C/2021-22 dated 10/10/2021. 

Ref: Advertisement notification no. 10001(01)/ Rectt. of Group C/2021-22 dated 

10/10/2021 and 11.02.2024. 

With reference to NIFT Patna’s cancellation of the earlier notification vide No. 

10001(01)/ Rectt. of Group C/2021-22 dated 10/10/2021 regarding the recruitment of 

various group C posts on a long-term contract basis at NIFT Patna followed by 

recruitment advertisement published on 11.02.2024, it has been decided that the 

applications submitted by employees currently working on Short-Term Adhoc Contract 

against the advertisement notification no. 10001(01)/ Rectt. of Group C/2021-22 dated 

10/10/2021 need not be resubmitted against the advertised posts. Their previous 

applications will be considered. 

(Director, NIFT Patna) 
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